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to me, Elizabeth, Jeremy 

 
 

 
 Hi Rose, 
        Jeremy will shortly resubmit the Computing Minor proposal. As you would recall, it 
had been tabled at the last meeting of the UGC in Spring, with some minor changes in 
language suggested. 
 We have made these. In the interim, MATH/STATS also agreed to have some courses 
listed for the new minor, which will be a part of our updated submission. Here is the 
email from the chair of MATH/STAT. 
regards 
Anupam 
  

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Animikh Biswas <abiswas@umbc.edu> 
Date: Wed, Mar 25, 2020 at 1:11 PM 
Subject: Math and Stat Courses for the Computing Minor 
To: Anupam Joshi <joshi@umbc.edu> 
Cc: William R. LaCourse <lacourse@umbc.edu>, Jeremy Dixon <jdixon@umbc.edu> 
 

Dear Anupam, 
We consent to including MATH 447, MATH 221, MATH 341, STAT 355, STAT 433 as 
electives in the proposed computing minor. 
Thanks 
Animikh 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
Animikh Biswas, PhD (Mathematics) 
Professor & Chair 
Department of Mathematics & Statistics 
University of Maryland Baltimore County 
Office: MP 406 Ph: 410-455-2405 
email: abiswas@umbc.edu 
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